
My name is Catherine Morgan with NOLA neighborhood Association; 
I am not in favor of issuing driver's licenses to undocumented immigrants because 
it is giving the wrong impression to law breakers.  They are here illegally and you want  
to give them privileged rights.  Driving is a privilege in this country along with citizenship. 
My family members had to get legalized and it is unfair, unethical and sending a 
message to the good citizens of this  
country that to do the right things the legal way that the government really doesn't care if 
you keep our laws or  
social mores.   
My high school and it's city is called "Little Saigon" and the Vietnamese 
mafia/drug/extortion element  
is highly predominant.  Same with the element in Salem and Oregon.  KEEP THE LAW 
 


